CNA Pay Act

Representative Lisa Subeck introduced a package of three bills (AB 253,
AB 254, and AB 255) known as the CNA Pay Act that more holistically
addresses concerns about staff shortages in caregiving professions. |

AB 253 seeks to make CNA training more affordable through refundable
tax credits

AB 254 would provide grants to technical colleges to expand access to
training in underserved areas

AB 255 relates to increasing the Medicaid reimbursement rate for personal
care services by accepting Federal Medicaid expansion dollars.

The passage of these bills would begin to address the concerns of
constituents in my district without lowering our state’s standards for quality
of care.

Doing so would allow Wisconsin to manage issues related to the current
shortage of caregivers while also giving caregivers the resources and
support



